
 

Pursuant to M.C.L. 4.36.010 Authority to resolve protested solicitations and awards. 
A. Right to Protest.  Any actual or prospective bidder, offeror or contractor who is aggrieved in connection with the solicitation or award of a contract may 

protest to the Purchasing Agent.  The protest shall be submitted in writing within ten (10) days after such aggrieved person knows or should have 
known of the facts giving rise thereto. 
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Melissa Levin 
Raftelis Financial Consultants, Inc. 
WEST TRADE STREET, SUITE 1400 
CHARLOTTE, NC, 28202 
 
Re: RFQ # 128212, Financial, Rate and Management Consulting 
 
Dear Ms. Levin: 
 
The Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County (Metro) has completed the evaluation of 
submitted solicitation offer(s) to the above RFQ # 128212 for Financial, Rate and Management Consulting.  This 
letter hereby notifies you of Metro’s intent to award to Raftelis Financial Consultants, Inc., contingent upon 
successful contract negotiations. Please provide a certificate of Insurance indicating all applicable coverages 
within 15 business days of the receipt of this letter.  
 
Depending on the file sizes, the responses to the procurement solicitation and supporting award documentation 
can be made available either by email, CD for pickup, or in person for inspection.  If you desire to receive or 
review the documentation or have any questions, please contact Scott Ferguson by email at 
scott.ferguson@nashville.gov Monday through Friday between 8:30am and 3:30pm. 
 
Thank you for participating in Metro’s competitive procurement process.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle A. Hernandez Lane 
Purchasing Agent 
 
cc:  Solicitation File 
        Other Offerors 


